
 

Monday 5
th

 December 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank-you all your support yesterday at the Christmas Fair. It was a great turn out and very 

successful. We will continue to sell the raffles prizes on the playground at the end of the day.  

 

 

EYFS/KS1 Nativities 

 

The nativities will take place in church on the following days: 

 

EYFS – Tuesday 13
th

 December 2pm 

   Wednesday 14
th

 December 10am 

 

KS1 – Wednesday 14
th

 December 2pm 

           Thursday 15
th

 December 10am 

 

On Wednesday and Thursday morning, tea and coffee will be served in the school hall at 

9am. 

 

 

Drinks in School 

 

We continue to promote healthy lifestyles in school; therefore we encourage the children to 

drink water during the school day. Energy drinks are not allowed in school, such as 

Prime. 

Also as we continue to focus on sustainability can we remind you of the use of throw away 

plastic bottles. Again we are encouraging all our children to use re-useable bottles for their 

drinks. 

 

 

Goodbye and Welcome! 

 

On Friday we said goodbye to Mrs Karthik, as a midday assistant, thank-you for all your hard 

work. We welcome Mrs Murdoch, as our new midday assistant, to our St Hugh family. 

 

 

Vaccination 

 

Please read the childhood vaccination letter on the school website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Reminders 

 

Cross Country: Saturday 10
th

 December, Y3 – Y6 at Longford Park, please meet at 

10.30am. 

 

The Feast of the Immaculate Conception Mass – Thursday 8
th

 December 9.30am. 

(Key Stage 2) 

 

Bikeability: Year 6 Monday 12
th

 December – Thursday 15
th

 December 

If you child is participating, please ensure they wear their own clothes and their bike is 

road-worthy. They will also need to bring a spare set of clothing in case of inclement 

weather.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Smith and Mrs Atherton 

 

 

 

 

 


